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EAL Parents' Evening: 
Teatime Together 

 
We recently (19th of November) hosted our EAL Parents' Evening, a special 

occasion to come together and strengthen the bond between school and home. Over a 
delightful teatime, we had the opportunity to meet with our wonderful parents, fostering 
meaningful connections and building trust. The goal of the evening was to create close 
relationships with our parents, emphasizing the importance of their opinions in shaping 
our approach to supporting students. We truly value their insights and believe that by 
working together, we can achieve the best outcomes for our children. At our school, we 
see ourselves as one big family where everyone helps, supports, and uplifts each other. 
Evenings like this remind us of the power of collaboration and community. 
 
 
Ms. Eleanore Gordon engaged with parents, emphasizing the importance of the 
partnership between the school and the community. Her words highlighted how this 
connection plays a crucial role in student success.  
Ms. Molyne Mtambara inspired parents by celebrating the school’s rich diversity. She 
encouraged everyone to embrace and support this unique aspect of our community, 
fostering a sense of unity and inclusion. 
 Ms. Lorraine McKay introduced parents to the many ways students can access our 
library resources. She showcased how students can utilise online library books, 
including the option to read in their mother tongue, supporting both literacy and cultural 
identity.  
Thank you to everyone who joined us—it was a joy to share this time with you.  
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